
To our valued customers and partners,

We are writing to inform you that effective January 2nd,
2025 we will be implementing our 2025 Foodservice
Price List. This price list reflects adjustments due to
increased manufacturing and transportation costs as
well as some decreases.

Our focus remains on the pursuit of foodservice and
consumer goods excellence, while providing customers
with the very best in design, functionality, quality and
value.

Watch for many exciting new product and
development announcements in the coming weeks
and months!

We look forward to working and growing with you in
2025.


